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Jim:  
 
In response to your follow-up questions: 
 
Follow-up on #6 
Dr. Graff did not attend the Boston hearing due to other commitments.  The experts meeting was 
scheduled primarily for the benefit of Board staff  members.  Mr. Graff was not able to attend 
the experts meeting because of a scheduling conflict, but the Board was well-represented with 
Chairman Tunheim, Dr. Joyce and Dr. Nelson in attendance.    
 
 
Follow-up on #8 
Please note that #7 and #8 are answered together. 
 
The answer for #7 and #8 includes acknowledgment that Mr. Groden was deposed.  I can also 
confirm that Anne Goodpasture has been deposed.  Individuals listed in the answer to #7 and #8, 
and Goodpasture, complete the list of individuals who have been deposed to date. 
 
Responses to Other Follow-up Questions 
1.  We know who Scelso is, but cannot say more than that at this time.  Please be advised that 
the Board voted on August 6, 1996 to release the deposition of Scelso to the HSCA. 
 
2. Not yet.  It is upcoming.  The Board staff has reviewed it. 
 
3. Not yet.  It is upcoming.  The Board staff has reviewed it. 


